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Message from Miss Boardman 

 

We received a 

very special let-

ter from Buck-

ingham Palace 

this week, 

thanking the 

children for their 

contributions to 

the coronation gift of a handwritten copy of 

the Gospels.  

 

We hope that you are able to come along to the 

class Stay and Learn sessions taking place next 

week—see dates.  

 

Friday morning multisports club 8—8:30am 

with Mr Wood. This was offered to KS1 but as 

no one has signed up it is now being offered to 

KS2.  Please contact the office to sign up your 

child.  

 

This Thursday we will be having a themed lunch. 

The menu is on dojo. We will be giving every KS1 

child a meal to try but you may wish to send a 

packed lunch in case they don’t like it.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Certificates 

Congratulations to the superstar children 

receiving awards this week:      

Attenborough: Naomi, Cole and Scarlett 

Hadid: Libby, Esther and Nusrat 

Farah: Penelope, Jake and Evie 

Kahlo: Alick, Isla and Kayden 

Well done everyone!  

Grandparents Day Lunch 

Calling all grandparents…. 

You are invited in to school to have lunch 

with your grand child. Due to space in our 

hall we are having to hold the event on two 

different days. If your grandchild's surname 

begins with a letter between A and K then 

you will be invited on Wednesday 11th Oc-

tober and if your grandchild's surname be-

gins with a letter between L and Z then you 

will be invited in on Wednesday 18th Octo-

ber.  Please complete the forms below: 

 

https://forms.gle/47vK5ZpGP1zCs28B8 

https://forms.gle/9VmcQTSqMczRFezA9 

 

and make a £3 payment on parent pay be-

fore Friday 6th October. Families with more 

than one child only need to pay once and 

you will need to login in to your youngest 

child's account to make the payment.  

Any questions then please don't hesitate to 

contact me in the school office.  

 

A number of children are asking for spare PE kit over 

the past couple of weeks. Please ensure your child 

has their PE kit with them on a Thursday and Friday 

every week. 

If your child has borrowed any spare uniform or PE 

kit, please return this to school. Thank you. 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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Dates  

Click here to view term dates for 2023-24 

2.10.23 2:30pm Stay & Learn Attenborough 

3.10.23 2:30pm Stay & Learn Farah 

4.10.23 2:30pm Stay & Learn Hadid 

5.10.23 2:45pm Stay & Learn Kahlo 

6.10.23 Non uniform day. Kahlo bring cakes 

for after school sale 

11.10.23 Grandparents invited for lunch 

(children’s surnames A-M) 

18.10.23 Grandparents invited for lunch 

(children’s surnames N-Z) 

25.10.23 3:45-6pm Parents’ Evening  

26.10.23 4:15-7pm Parents’ Evening 

27.10.23 INSET School closed to children 

Wk. beg 30.10.23 Half term 

6.11.23 Return to school 

6.11.23 Y5/6 on residential to 8.11.23 

22.12.23 School breaks up for Christmas holi-

day.  

This week’s attendance 

 

Whole school target: 96% 

 

Whole school attendance: 91% 

 

Attenborough Class: 95% 

 

Hadid Class: 89%  

 

Farah Class: 94% 

 

Kahlo Class: 89% 

 

Well done to Attenborough class. 

Please remember to phone the school of-

fice before 8.45 am if your child is unwell or 

at a medical appointment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

’m sure we can all relate to how hard school 

is for children these days. Click the link be-

low to read a great article with tips on how 

to handle the after-school ‘meltdown’ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/

z863cxs  

 

 

 

Here at St Barnabas we are dedicated to 

supporting parents and there is a new quick 

and easy way to allow the school to regularly 

check whether you are entitled to claim free 

school meals for your child/ren.  

 

Please click on the link below to find out 

more and to complete the form. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLSdzMkRpoH_o7ZIrvO8-

bwcYgIZaqTyhnex3DRTjvrSHcyZYqA/

viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Term-Dates-2023-24.docx-1.pdf
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z863cxs
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z863cxs
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Attenborough — Miss Pomfret  
 
It has been another busy week in Attenbor-
ough class. In R.E this week we have been 
learning about what makes us feel special and 
how Christians know that children are special 
to god. 

It has also been super lovely this week to see 
Attenborough class doing lots of independent 
learning and play together. You have all 
worked so hard to learn lots of new sounds! 

 Hadid— Ms Pena Harran and Mrs Bruce  

This week in science we have been learning 
about the offspring of different adult ani-
mals. The children worked well in groups to 
sort out which animals have offspring that 
look similar to the adult animal, and which 
do not. We noticed that many amphibians 
and insects have offspring that are very dif-
ferent from the adult.  

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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Farah— Mrs Bellinger 

 
We have had a lovely week in Farah Class. 
At the start of the week, the Year 4s went on a 
trip to the Yorkshire Food Festival. 
They really enjoyed making their own bread 
rolls, pasta and chocolate lollies. 

 
We have been really enjoying our P.E. lessons 
on Fridays with Mr Wood. 
During them, we have been developing our 
ball and team skills. 
Today we began our new topic of hockey.  
 

 

Kahlo—Mr Levick 

 
Another great week in Kahlo Class! We’re re-
ally starting to settle into our routines and 
showing some great learning. Our highlights 
this week: 
 We had a trip to the York Food Festival. 

Whilst there, we made pasta, butter, 
bread and chocolate lollies; having a lot 
of fun along the way. 

 We showed off our amazing maths 
work to Mrs Bellinger, talking confi-
dently about our maths and demon-
strating lots of ways for working. 

 

 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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